
 

Term 4 - Week 1 

October 2022 

24th  Labour Day 

 (School Closed) 

27th PTA Meeting @ 3pm 

28th World Teachers Day 

November 2022 

1st  Interschool Tag 

7th Year 5/6 Athletics  

8th BOT Meeting at 4.30pm  

11th  Teachers Only Day 

 (School Closed) 

18th Year 3/4 Athletics 

21st Class & Individual 
 School Photos 

24th Interschool Athletics 

December 2022 

1st Year 1/2 Athletics 

1st Year 6 Camp 

2nd Year 6 Camp 

6th Kea/Weka Surf Day 

6th BOT Meeting at 4.30pm 

9th  End Of Year School BBQ 

13th End Of Year School 
 Assemblies 

14th Year 6 Graduation 

15th  Last Day of Term 4 

 (School Closes at 
 12pm) 

 

 

 

  

Term Dates 2022 

Term 4 
Monday 17/10/22 to 
Thursday 15/12/22 

 
 

Keep up to date  

Website                              

www.orewabeach.school.co.nz                         

or Orewa Beach School 

office@orewabeach.school.nz   

HE WAKA EKE NOA  We are all in this together 

Newsletter 

 
Keep safe and enjoy the School Holidays! 

Kia ora koutou  

A very warm welcome to our new students and 

their families/Whānau. 

We have had a lovely start to Term 4 and we are 

looking forward to all of the summer time events 

and activities it brings. A lot is happening this 

term so please keep an eye on events listed in the 

right hand column. 

 

Kea Bake Sale 

Thank you for supporting our Kea Bake Sale. We 

have seen lots of yummy treats coming in. 

 

COVID19 Reminder 

We are seeing a rise in numbers in New Zealand 

so please be vigilant in monitoring your child for 

symptoms and keeping them home if they are 

sick. 

 

Parenting Talk Evening Next Wednesday 

26th October 

School Photos 

School Photos will now be on Monday 21st of 

November 2022. 

 

Road Safety 

Please use the pedestrian crossing in the       
afternoon. Please do not be offended if you are 
re-directed to use this. Thank you for leaving the 
bus bay free for buses. 

 

School Bucket Hats 

In Term 4 it is compulsory for our students to 
wear our school bucket hat when outside. These 
hats help to protect their face, ears and neck. 

We are currently waiting on more stock to arrive 
and will notify parents when they are available 
again to purchase from the office. 

 

Labour Day 

Just a reminder that next Monday the 24th of 
October is a Public Holiday and our school is 
closed. 

 

Office Hours 

Our school office is open from 8.30am to 3.45pm 

Monday to Friday. Term Time Only. 

 

 

 

 

Communication 

You are welcome to contact our staff in person 

before and after school or via email. Please be 

aware our staff will not be responding to        

messages via social media platforms or personal 

cell phone numbers. We want to respect their 

family time. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

http://www.orewabeach.school.co.nz


 

Notices 

 

Orders Due By 19th August 

14th November 2022 



 

Notices 

 


